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What has been happening this term? 

 
Much of our learning this term will be linked with our text in Literacy which Naughty Bus by Jan 

and Jerry Oke.  

In RE, we are learning about other people’s faith by looking into “Which stories are special to 

me and why”. 

In English, we started our new book “Naughty Bus”, which is proven to be a success already, 

as the children are very eager to listen and discuss the story. 

In Math, we are learning how to manipulate, compose and decompose shapes for a purpose. 

We will then move on to sharing and grouping and after, visualise and build patterns. 

In PSHE, we are learning about ‘Changing Me’. This will start with how they have changed 

since birth and will include, discussing their transition into Year 1 next year.  

In Expressive Art and Design, we are design our own ‘train station’ and ‘bus’  

In Understanding of the World, we are going to be exploring the “Travels and Journeys’  

In Phonics, we are continuing with Little Wandle daily phonics, reading three times each week 

at school and books are going home on Fridays.  

Welly Wednesday, will still continue through the term we are looking forward to harvesting 

and eating our crops. 

 

 
Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Shining Stars: Rupert, James Henry, Martha, Archie, Maria, Jenson, Stanley and Noah 

Pupil Voice: “Mrs Gifford can we stay in the bus for a year.” Noah, after discussing where our 

bus would take us.  

“Fragile means very delicate, you can’t drop it or it will smash it.” Martha 

 
Reminders & Messages  

We are planning to send a class book and toy bus home, for the week and back on Friday, for your child to 

record their play and adventures with the bus. This can be on any way that is easy and suits your family 

dynamic. This book will then be passed around to the other children and hopefully by the end of term we 

will have a lovely class book to share. So, please only add what you feel happy for other families to see it 

too. We are also discussing travels and journeys and it would be great if you could share stories, photos 

and anything you might have from holidays or travels that you have done. Children will have a chance to 

show and tell this. If you like to come and talk about any of this with the children you are very welcome. 

Thank you for your support with this. 


